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Vita Products

From: "Heather Hoffman" <jandhhoffman@frontiernet.net>
To: <info@vitaproducts.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 2:23 PM

Subject: Vita Christmas Tree & Wreath Preservative
Dear Vita "Family",

| want to take this time to give a BIG THANK YOU to Kay...who really went above and beyond to keep
a very satisfied customer...ME. | live in Central New York and | purchased the Vita Christmas tree &
wreath preservative at a local Christmas tree seller in the year 2010...and | absolutely LOVED IT!! We
looked and looked all through out the holiday season in 2011 for more of this product, with no luck finding
any...however | fortunately had enough of the product left over from the year 2010 to get my through the
2011 holiday season.  After cleaning out my cupboards today | realized that | only had a few drops of
this product left so | decided to call the company directly to purchase more. Kay mentioned that the
company usually only sells this product to wholesalers...but we had NO luck finding it in NY in the year
2011, so Kay decided to let me purchase it directly...YEAH....I'm SO grateful and now | can rest at ease
knowing our Christmas tree will be just as beautiful as it has been over the past 2 years.. thanks to the
Vita Christmas tree & wreath preservative!!! | may even decide to give a couple of my bottles away as
little gifts...that is how confident | am in this product...as { know anyone who has a real tree during the
holiday season will be thrilled with the way it works. Anyway...THANK YOU again for all your help and |
hope you have a great day.

Sincerely,
Heather Hoffman-Totally Satisfied Customer :}

11/7/2012



